
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 An AUP is an important informational document that contains 

rules, rights, responsibilities, and consequences of a particular 

environment. I have created an acceptable use policy for my 

classroom, and I would like for you to have the opportunity to 

implement one at home as well. I have created a template for you, 

as parents, to use in the home if you would choose to do so. 

Implementing an acceptable use policy at home will not only help 

the behavior at home, but in the classroom as well. When a child 

has rules and consequences for breaking those rules that are 

consistent in both the home and in the classroom, the child’s 

behavior will show great results. Please feel free to use this template 

or create your own to fit both you and the child. The home AUP 

template is located under the AUP section of my website labeled 

“Home AUP”.  


